
Thursday, May 23rd   
 
Student Council end-of-the-year pizza party will be today after school until 5:00 p.m. in 
the cafeteria. Please email Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason if you cannot attend. 
 
Clark Cheer Tryouts will be held today and tomorrow after school until 5:30 p.m. in the 
gym: 
 
The forecast for Friday at Clark…..FUN!  To help make TOMORROW the most 
enjoyable day yet, keep the following items in mind. We will have yearbook 
signing…bring your book for those last minute signatures, and remember, you can still 
purchase a yearbook in the office for $40. It’s going to be warm  that day, so please 
remember, school dress code applies!  Keep it cool and bring a hat and sunglasses. 
Lunch will be a picnic---feel free to bring a beach towel to sit on.  On the menu…hot 
dogs, hamburgers, or a rib sandwich. Don’t let behavior fouls keep you sidelined, come 
with a great attitude! 
 
Remaining Yearbooks are on sale for $40.00 in the office. 
 
 
Lake Central’s Women in Science and Engineering (WISE) is organizing a computer 
programming camp for middle school girls (entering 6th through 8th grade) this summer.  
 
What: WISE Coding Camp 
For: Middle school girls entering 6th through 8th grade 
Sponsored by: Lake Central Women in Science & Engineering (WISE) 
When: June 24-28; 1-3:30 pm 
Where: Lake Central High School 
Price: $50 per camper (covers t-shirts and misc. expenses) 
The camp will feature an introduction to programming with the Python programming 
language integrated with robotics. 
 
 

8th grade parents:    
 
*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Thursday, May 30th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 1:45 and doors open at 1:15 for parents and family. If you need handicapped 
seating, contact Emily Brink in the main office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area 
with them. 
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pick-up time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 
 
If you have library books, they must be returned immediately. If you have a fine/fee 
please pay before the last day of school. 


